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Keiser University and Everglades University are partnering with Operation Homefront to make 

the holiday season a little brighter for the children of military families.  

A kickoff for a holiday toy drive will be from 5:30 to 7 p.m. Wednesday at Keiser, 6151 Lake 

Osprey Drive, Sarasota. 

Children will meet Santa Claus, visit a coloring station to create holiday wishes for service 

members and veterans, and enjoy cookies and milk. 

The event is free; guests are asked to bring a new, unwrapped toy for a child of a member of the 

military in need. The toy drive continues on campus through Dec. 13. 

For more information about the toy drive, contact Violeta Huesman at 

vhuesman@keiseruniversity.edu or 907-3900. 
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